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Manuel A. Morales, Chief of Police 
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 SUPERINTENDENT’S 5K CHALLENGE 2023 

 

The Superintendent’s 5k Challenge will take place on Saturday, March 4th, 

2023.  The race will commence at 7:30 a.m. at Biscayne Boulevard and 9th 

Street. The participants will travel north on Biscayne Boulevard, then east onto 

the MacArthur Causeway to Watson Island. The participants will then travel 

the same route back to Biscayne Boulevard to the finish line at Dan Paul Plaza. 

The estimated attendance is approximately 3,000 runners/walkers. 

 

 

• Traffic will be able to cross on an intermittent basis.  

 

• Drivers in the area should expect delays. 

 

• The street closure(s) and counterflow will begin at approximately 5 

a.m. Northbound traffic from Biscayne Boulevard and 8th Street will 

travel into the southbound lanes to continue north and cross back over 

on 11th Terrace to regular traffic flow.                                                                                                    

 

• The on ramp to 395 East from Biscayne Boulevard at N.E. 11th 

Terrace, will be closed intermittently for the safety of the participants. 

 

• Motorists are encouraged to take alternate routes if they need to travel 

in the vicinity.  

 

• City of Miami police officers will be along the closure for the safety 

of pedestrians, participants and for traffic assistance. 

 

• Streets will re-open for vehicular traffic at approximately 10 a.m.    

 


